
TOWN OF GENEVA
PUBLIC NOTICE FOR PUBLIC HEARINGS

The Town of Geneva will host a public hearing on the proposed sanitary sewer 
collection system improvements within the Town of Geneva.  A Preliminary 
Engineering Report has been developed for the proposed improvement 
projects. Public Comments will be received at the hearing. A copy of the 
preliminary engineering report to be discussed can be viewed at the Town 
of Geneva Town Hall, 411 E. Line Street Geneva, IN 46740, or by contacting 
the Town at 260-368-7251. Written comments can also be submitted to the 
Town of Geneva at 411 E. Line Street PO Box 276, Geneva, IN 46740. If you 
would like general information on the proposed sewer project, you are invited 
to attend the public hearing.

Public Hearing
   Date: February 14, 2023
   Time: 6:30pm
   Location: Town Hall, 411 E. Line Street, Geneva, Indiana 46740
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